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Dear Jo sé , 

How nice it will be to see you on April 7th and to have lunch 
together. 

Thank you very much for calling Mr. Kline. I have been thinking 
of a topic I might discuss with some students. If there are some 
Ínteres ted in logic, I am working on a paper now with the tentative 
title "Picturing Resti^ctions: The Technique of Subordínate Proofs" 
that is not very technical and I would be glad to discuss. I presented 
a paper In Washington that is aleo not too tecnical called "On a 
Tableau Rule for Identity," but I would rather do the first topic. 
If there aren't any students interested in logic, I have been doing 
some work in Chínese philosophy and would be glad to discuss Lao Tzu. 
As we will arrive Philadelphia on the 6th, I could get to the College 
reasonably early, by nine or nine-thirty. I would prefer to have 
a meeting in the morning, but the afternoon ls not impossible. If 
nothing is scheduled from 12-1, would you mind if I carne to your class 
just to listen? 

I was so sorry to hear about your having been in the hospital, 
but hope now that you are feeling fine. 

Looking forward to seeing you soon. 
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Devotedly, 
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